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Please ban scrubbers in the Puget Sound. As someone who cares about every species on the planet,
we need to be more responsible with how we treat our lands and ocean. Scrubbers endanger both
humans and animals, and we can't continue this pattern of harming, killing and polluting. I implore
you to be more responsible and humane by eliminating a hazardous, reckless and dirty habit like
scrubbers.


